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First Conference on Financial Stability 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

Madrid, 24-25 May 2017 

Banco de España together with Centro de Estudios Monetarios y Financieros (CEMFI) is starting a series of 

biennial conferences to promote the research and discussion of topics related to financial stability among 

academics, practitioners, and policy-makers. 

The first conference will be held at the Banco de España’s headquarters in Madrid on 24-25 May 2017. Mario 

Draghi, President of the European Central Bank, will be the keynote speaker and Luis M. Linde, Governor of the 

Banco de España, will open the conference.  

Submissions of theoretical or empirical papers related to financial stability are invited. Papers with a focus on the 

appropriate analytical frameworks and tools for macro-prudential policies to address systemic risk are especially 

welcome. Specific examples of relevant topics include: 

 Analytical frameworks for macro-prudential policy. 

 Impact analysis of macro-prudential tools. 

 Interactions between micro- and macro-prudential tools. 

 Macro-prudential policy beyond banking. 

 Governance aspects of macro-prudential policy. 

 Digital banking and financial stability. 

The papers to be presented will be selected by a scientific committee formed by Óscar Arce (Banco de España), 

Enrico Perotti (University of Amsterdam), José Luis Peydró (Universitat Pompeu Fabra), Rafael Repullo (CEMFI), 

Hélène Rey (London Business School), Tano Santos (Columbia Business School), Jesús Saurina (Banco de 

España), and Javier Suarez (CEMFI). 

The conference will also include a panel session on the topic “Spanish dynamic provisions in retrospect”. 

Authors will be invited to publish their papers in the Financial Stability Review of the Banco de España, but this will 

not be a requirement. 

Complete manuscripts (not abstracts) should be sent in pdf format to financialstability2017@bde.es. The deadline 
for submissions is 28 February 2017. 

Authors of accepted papers will be notified by 31 March 2017. Travel and accommodation expenses of academic 

participants will be reimbursed. 

 


